
$1,053,000 - 760 Kekona Pl, Makawao/Olinda/Haliimaile
MLS® #404069

$1,053,000
3 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,030 sqft
Residential on 0 Acres

Kealaloha 2, Makawao/Olinda/Haliimaile, HI

This peaceful Makawao residence offers the
charm of small-town living. With bamboo
floors, an updated kitchen, 3 bedrooms, and 2
newly updated baths, this adorable home is
designed for comfort and ease. Enjoy the
serenity of a covered lanai, where you can
savor the cool breezes and lazy days. It's the
ideal spot for sipping your morning coffee or
entertaining guests into the evening. The
spacious fenced yard is overflowing with Star
Fruit, Tangerine, Meyer's Lemon, Surinam
Cherries, Jamaican Lilikoi, Bananas and other
old growth trees. The soil has been amended
and is totally organic since 2005, and is
waiting for your personal touch... whether you
choose to plant a garden, or dream of crafting
a custom pizza oven for delicious al fresco
dining. The carport features a versatile
office/den, AND an air-conditioned
work/storage room that could be a second
office or an elaborate pantry for a culinary
enthusiast! The roof was just replaced and the
solar hot water array is new as well! Come see
for yourself! It really is quite special.

Built in 1975

Essential Information

MLS® # 404069

Price $1,053,000

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 2.00



Square Footage 1,030

Acres 0.16

Year Built 1975

Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Land Tenure Fee Simple

Status Closed

Community Information

Address 760 Kekona Pl

Area Makawao/Olinda/Haliimaile

Subdivision Kealaloha 2

City Makawao/Olinda/Haliimaile

State HI

Zip Code 96768

Amenities

Utilities Phone Connected, Cable Connected

Parking Carport, No Garage

View Garden

Waterfront None

Interior

Interior Features Ceiling Fan(s), TV Cable, Remodeled, Storage, Workshop

Appliances Disposal, Dryer, Range, Refrigerator, Solar Hot Water, Washer

Stories One

Exterior

Lot Description Gentle Slope,Level

Roof Asphalt/Comp Shingle

Foundation Pillar/Post/Pier

Additional Information

Listed By Equity One Real Estate Inc (M)

Date Listed November 20th, 2024

Days on Market 234

Zoning Residential
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